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Dear Mr. Thao,

Thank you for your sponsorship and support of the Rethinking I-94 resolution for the City of St.
Paul.  It specifies several important and beneficial improvements to the i-94 corridor including
the attention it pays to reducing pollution and better access to transit options.

I wish you well on the effort to pass this resolution.

Paul Rogne
1306 Portland Ave.
St. Paul, MN 55104


